December 24th, 2006
Hi 
I looked up my files to get a copy from last year near this date as a template for this letter. However, I could not find one. Perhaps I did not write a letter last year! (Of course not – Leonie and Nadine were in HK. But Gavin, didn’t I write to you? Maybe just an e-mail.)

Not much to write about this time. 
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After all the trouble with the old HK Star Ferry site, the government announced that the clock tower was dumped in a landfill! A representative of the manufacturer of the clock, who is in HK, examined the clock and said that with one or two repairs, it would last for another 200 years. The day after this, the government went to the legislature to ask for money to build a road in Kowloon that would require the demolition of the old Yau Ma Tei Police Station (photo) and one or two other old buildings that are worth preserving. Well, you might imagine how the legislature reacted – they turned down the government’s request. (Interestingly, I got the photo from a Wikipedia site, which must have appeared in the last few days.)
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My treadmill running is getting a little faster. It is up to 11 kph. However, that it still a lot less than the 12.5 – 13 kph I was running. But the hikes/runs are still difficult even though I do less. Yesterday’s run was only about 12% slower with comfortable temperatures of about 180C. However, I needed to spend the whole afternoon in bed! 
That’s about it for now.
Cheers
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